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light has come on.

much, Mr. Chairman.

SENATOR HANNIBAL: Senator Warner, would you care t o r e spond?

SENATOR WARNER: I und erstand the purpose of the questions, I
think, Senator Schmit. I can't think of a quick response.

SENATOR SCHMIT: Take your time, Senator Warner, and maybe when
you get back before the Appropriations Committee you might have
thought of something by that time.

SENATOR WARNER: I will think about it when we get back there

SENATOR SCHMIT: Remember also that the 180,000 mile automobile
travels on the ground and the helicopter travels in the air, if
that adds anything to your consideration, and t h ank y o u very

SENATOR HANNIBAL: Thank you, Senator Schmit. B efore I a s k
Senator Warner to close, I would like to take this opportunity
to announce that Senator Weihing has some guests in the south
balcony. He has 25 gi r l s from the Mitchell High S chool
basketball team. Would you all please rise and be recognised by
the Legislature, please. Thank you for joining us here today
and good luck . Se n a tor Warner, would you. . . oh , Senator Beyer's

SENATOR BEYER: Well, just an answer that I just found out to
Senator Warner, is a fact that the states that have a l r e ady
changed this, Nebraska would not be able to get the. . .anything
beyond 10 years for vehicles bought outside of Nebraska in those
states, Senator Warner. That would be one of the problems we
would have. We ' d be all right in our state, but any vehicle
that you would purchase from out of state, the most you could go
back is a 10-year record of their. . .because o t he r st at es have
changed •

SENATOR HANNIBAL: Was that a question to Senator Warner,
Senator Beyer?

SENATOR BEYER: Just an explanation I give to him. I t ' s up to

S ENATOR HANNIBAL: Than k y o u . There are no other lights on.
Senator Warner, would you care to close on the amendment'?

him what he wants to do with it.
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